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JUNIOR AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER SEEEEE LD

Dear Junior Aviator Family,

It’s been such a pleasure to walk around our school and see all of the
amazing work being done in our classrooms! The students and staff are
working hard each day and | am extremely pleased with their progress
so far.

Thank you to our Junior Aviators who participated in

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: this week. We also had our initial
this week and our theme was for all of our Junior Aviators to

Please encourage your child to join at least one of our
as we are very proud of all that we have to offer. Our Guidance
Department has sent an email of when each club/activity as well as the

I look forward to seeing you all at on Sep-tember
19th.

Do not forget to follow us on X
(FormerlyTwitter): @HH])rAviators

our stu-dents with their weekend sports,
games, and activi-ties/events! - Mr. Mastro
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— RANDMA.




